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Notice to Skippers No. 28/2021 
 
 
 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (consolidated text: 

Dz.U./Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 624) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland 

navigation (consolidated text Dz.U./Journal of Laws/ of 2019, item 1568, as amended), Polish Waters State 

Water Holding, Regional Water Management Board in Białystok informs that: 

from 18 to 29 September 2021, exercises of the First Warsaw Armoured Brigade subunits will take place in 

Nowogród, at the section of the Narew River waterway at km 181+800 – 182+000. 

In view of the above, between 18 and 27 September 2021, the navigation waterway on the 

aforementioned section will be temporarily closed (for periods of about 1 hour) to secure the military training 

in overcoming water obstacles. The temporary closure of the waterway will take place upstream and 

downstream using belaying boats. 

At the same time, on 28 and 29 September 2021, the Narew River waterway at km 181+800 – 

182+000 will be closed for navigation due to practical military exercises in overcoming water obstacles.  

 It is recommended to exercise extreme caution and unconditionally obey the navigational signs 

posted.  

For more information, please contact the Water Management Station in Ostrołeka, which is 

available on weekdays from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. (tel. 29 764 20 96) or see the announcements published 

on the website: bialystok.wody.gov.pl in the "Fairway Information" tab. 

 
Andrzej Chodkiewicz  
Z-ca Dyrektora PGW Wody Polskie 
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